
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As part of our Religious Education studies this year, the children 
in Year 2 have been learning about a variety of religions and 
their places of worship, including Christianity and the Church.  
 
On Wednesday 17th April 2024, children will be visiting 
Smethwick Old Church. There will be no cost to this trip and 
we will be making the short walk from school to the Church. 
 
Children will enjoy a guided tour of the Church and its key features, as well as having their 
understanding supported by seeing Christian artefacts first-hand, alongside information on how and 
why Christians go to Church to worship there. 
 
 
On the day of the visit, please bring your child to school at the normal time of 8:40am in their 
school uniform, ensuring they have a coat and shoes on suitable for the weather. All children will 
have their lunch at school, as normal. Please collect your child at the regular time of 3:10pm. 
 
 
 
 
 
Many Thanks, 
 
Mrs Flavell 
 
 
 
 
 
 


